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PARISPARISH stAFF 

          pARISH  STAFF 
Rev. Christopher Argano, Pastor 

Rev. Matthew MacDonald, Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Innocent Madu, Parochial Vicar 

Msgr. Robert Hospodar, Weekend Associate  

Deacon Tim Curran, Deacon Barney Kahn 

 Mary Juliano, Business Manager 

Marie Temple, Business Administrator  

Kathy Derevjanik, Reception, Bulletin Editor 

Jeanne Versweyveld, Director of Religious Education 

Brian Manngard, Maintenance 

Randy Bauernfeind, Youth Ministry 

Val Wojnicki,  Director of Little Lambs Preschool 

 

 

            CONTACT 
Parish Office: 845.496.3730 

Priest Emergency Line:  1.646.535.3084 
 

Little Lambs Preschool: 845.496.7221 
 

Email: saintmarysparishoffice@gmail.com  
 

Website: www.saintmaryswashingtonville.com  

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday 9:00am-2:00pm                                                                              
Tuesday 9:00am-4:00pm 

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday  9:00am-12 noon 
Homebound and in need of  

confession or Holy Communion?  

We have priests who are available to bring 

the sacraments to you upon request. 



THIRTY-Second SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 
Sanctuary Candle burns this week                                
for the intentions of Theresa Stack 

Saturday, November 5, 2022 

9:00 People of the Parish     

4:00     Deceased members of Dolan, Hogan &  

  Conides families; Deceased members of  

  Matro & Abrey families; Denis O’Dwyer,  

  Rachel Mizenko 

Sunday, Novmeber 6, 2022 
7:30 Deceased members of Casazza & Leveroni 

 families; Deceased members of Searson & 

 Sforza families 

9:00 Rachel Mizenko 

10:30 Angelo Padula, Josephine Cella & Leo 

Albuquerque, Richard & Dolores DeSantis 

12:00 Kerry McGorman, Ralph Marrero 

6:00 St. Mary’s Society 

Monday, November 7, 2022 

9:00   Luis Rivera, Laura Lynam Weissman, 

 Austin Doughty  

Tuesday, November 8, 2022 
9:00 Intentions of Mr. & Mrs. Louis Ocasio 

Wednesday, November 9, 2022 
9:00  Joan Dolan, Carol Ann Andosca,  

 Margaret & Mary Kate Latimer,            

James Lynch, Kenneth Gill 

Thursday, November 10, 2022 

9:00 Christy Moloney   

Friday, November 11, 2022 

9:00    Jeannine Finegan 

Saturday, November 12, 2022 
9:00  People of the Parish 

4:00  Thomas Floriano, Anthony DiBenedetto, 

 Robert Roth, Stefano, Vitagliano & Grosso 

families 

            Bread & Wine offered at this week’s Masses and    

the Sanctuary Candle burns in memory of :                       

  the Children of the                                                

 East Coldenham School Disaster: 

            Mark, Jennifer, Amy, Joanna, Larae, Peter, C.J.,      

      Adam, Maria and Rosalie 

Sunday, November 13, 2022 

7:30  Ellen Garvey, Robert Gago 

9:00 Tadeusz & Czelsawa Alencewicz 

10:30 Deacon John Shepard & Family,      

Raymond Kostiuk 

12:00 Eileen & Kevin McLoughlin, Peg Moloney 

6:00 James Ennis 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 

DAILY MASS 
Weekdays at 9:00AM 

SUNDAY MASS 
Saturday Vigil 4:00PM  

Sundays 7:30AM, 9:00AM, 10:30AM, Noon, 6pm 

The 10:30AM Sunday Mass is live streamed weekly and 
can be viewed on our website or parish Facebook page. 

 

 
                                              

        NOCTURNAL ADORATION SOCIETY 

Eucharistic Adoration occurs monthly overnight on the 
1st Saturday of the month at 9pm and continues until 

7am.  For more information, please call Andrea at 
 845-234-0584.  

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

 
Reconciliation takes place in the Church 

Saturdays from 2:30-3:30pm or by appointment. 

 

 

  

 
 

ROSARY 

Please join us every 

Tuesday at 7pm in the 

Church to recite the 

Rosary. 

  Edmond Fitzgerald 

Joann Heberling  

Bob Kaiser 

Roy McTarsney 

Gladys Tarulli 

Maria Tesan 

Homebound and in need of  

confession or Holy Communion?  

We have priests who are available to bring 

the sacraments to you upon request. 

Please call or text  1-646-535-3084 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

Ashley Allen                                Andrew Neybold                

Jeffrey D. Bauer        Daniel Palazzo 

Liam Bennett        Nicholas Paradie 

Brendan Boylan                       Brendan Pelkey 

Brandon Cassidy        Clark Pelkey 

Christopher Chase       Brian Peloso 

Paul Ciabotti                              Kevin Postiglione 

Thomas Cudmore       Michael Reilly 

Robert Green        James P. Salka 

Declan Hardy        Andrew Santos 

Thomas Heintz        Daniel Schlicht 

Nick Kavanah        Raymond Shepard 

James Lidestri                            Mary Tighe 

Austin Maddox        Catherine Tighe 

Anthony Massari                      Justin Warnick 

Joseph Mazzocchi                     Lauren Warnick 

   Lauren Merchant                     Matthew Warren 

   

 

 

     

 
            

                                

COLLECTION FIGURES                                                      
Week of October 30, 2022                                                                 

Weekly $     6,052.00                                                                    

WeShare-$   4,327.00                                                                                     

Thank you for your generosity and             

 continued support of our parish. 

PLEASE NOTE  

The front right door of the church, (looking at it from the 

parking lot), has been retrofitted to open and close 

automatically. Every morning at 6 AM the door will unlock 

and then lock automatically at 10 PM. This will allow our 

church to be open longer so we have more availability to 

spend time with our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. 

Beginning Experience of the Hudson Valley 
is inviting men and women of all ages who 

have suffered the loss of a spouse through 
death, divorce or separation to  
Moving Forward with Hope… 

Coping With Life Alone.  
please call Denise at 845 325 3147. 

For more information 
 

 

                                                                                          
St. Mary’s 31st Annual Children’s                      

Christmas Pageant- Schedule for Rehearsals   
and Pageant 

 Sat, Nov. 5       10:00 am to 12 Noon in Tetreau Hall       

            TRY OUTS                                                                

Sat, Nov. 12     10:00 am to 12 Noon in Tetreau Hall       

            Rehearsal for Major Speaking Parts Only                                   

Sat, Nov. 19     10:00 am to 12 Noon in Tetreau Hall                       

           Full Cast Rehearsal                                                                                          

Sat, Nov. 26    Happy Thanksgiving Weekend - No Rehearsal    

Sat, Dec. 3       10:00 am to 12 Noon in Tetreau Hall                 

           Full Cast Rehearsal                                                                                           

Sat, Dec. 10    10:00 am to 12 Noon  in Tetreau Hall                               

          Full Cast DRESS Rehearsal 

    12/10/ 2022, 7:00 p.m.  in Tetreau Hall  

Children’s Christmas Pageant 

Speaking and Non Speaking parts available. 

There is something for everyone!   Come be 

a part of a wonderful Christmas Tradition. 

Contact Rory Kahn for more information: 

845-496-5694 

Daylight Savings Time Ends on Sunday, November 6, 

don’t  forget to set your clocks BACK 1 hour! 



                                       
                      

                    
                                                       

Father, bless our veterans and all who serve our nation defending our freedom. 

For those who bravely gave their lives, grant them eternal rest. 

For those who are serving, give them courage. 

For those who served, we offer our gratitude. 

We ask this through Christ Our Lord. Amen. 

 
 
 

 
 
                                                                 
 
 
 
 

 
 
St. Mary’s Religious Education Program 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE  November 1-22 

After a two year pause due to Covid, we are                                                                         

bringing back the Country Kids Food Pantry collection.                                     

NEEDED:                                                                                                                     
Pasta, spaghetti sauce, cranberry sauce, stuffing,                                                                 

canned vegetables. Check expiration dates please                                                        

We are grateful for your generosity in these times!                                               

Children should bring their donation to class. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

    Religious Education News 
November 6, 2022 

 

 

           

          Mrs. Vogelsberg and Mrs. Morel’s Monday      

L         Level 4 class visited church recently to say                       

d                                   decade of                                                         

u              Our Lady’s rosary in celebration of                                 

t                        the Month of the Rosary.  
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ROSARY WORKSHOP  

The Rosary workshop will meet  on  the 

first Friday of each month,  at 10am.                                 

Join us in Tetreau Hall.                       

Come in fellowship and help spread 

devotion to the Blessed Mother. 

RECEPTION HELD FOR NEW PARISHIONERS 

On Sunday, October 23, a reception was held for our  

new parishioners.  New members were invited to 

attend the 12noon Mass and then join together in 

Tetreau Hall for refreshments.  Jeanne Versweyveld 

gave an interesting and informative talk on the 

history of St. Mary’s Parish.  There were also pictures 

illustrating the various stages of the Parish’s 

development.  It was a nice way to meet some of our 

newest members. 

 

We welcome all 8th-12th graders of St. 

Mary’s and St. Columba’s Parishes to 

Horizons Youth Group                    

Meetings are held on Sundays from 

6:45-8pm in Tetreau Hall                

Contact our Youth Minister, Randy 

Bauernfeind                                                                             

stmaryshorizons@gmail.com 

 

THE THANK YOU PROJECT 

Catholic Daughters of the Americas, Court St. Ann, 

Mother of Mary #2419 invites everyone to 

participate in the New York State CDA project -The 

Thank You Project. NYSCDA is collecting thank-you 

cards and letters that will be mailed to active service 

personnel. The letters should be positive, upbeat 

and thankful. Do not put them in envelopes. There 

will be a collection box in the vestibule of the church 

to collect your cards and letters until November 15. 
A great group project for children too!                                 

     Upcoming Events at St. Joseph’s Seminary  
Saturday, Nov. 19, 9am-3pm, Organfest, $45, Lunch included           

Saturday, Dec.3, Sunday, Dec. 4, 4pm, Advent and Christmas 

concert, adults, $35, children 12 & under, $15, buffet included.        

Flyers are available in the back of the church.         



                                                                   

 

 

 

Dear St. Mary’s Family,  

  November is fundamentally a month of remembrance. We start the month by recalling all 

those heroes of our faith, those men and women down through the centuries, who have shown us 

what a disciple should be, as we celebrate All Saints Day. The very next day we remember all those 

that have gone before us marked with the sign of faith, who still await the coming of the Kingdom. 

These are all the holy souls in Purgatory and so we remember them, and pray for them on All Souls 

Day. 

  Later in the month we have Veterans Day where we remember and give thanks to all those 

who have served our country so devotedly and have kept us safe and free which is experienced in a 

particular way earlier in the month on Election Day. 

 The fourth Thursday of the month every November is Thanksgiving. As we gather with loved 

ones around the table we remember and give thanks for all the blessings God has given us 

throughout our lives. 

 Finally at the end of the month we celebrate the first Sunday of Advent. In the four weeks 

leading up to Christmas we remember all the ways that God has worked throughout salvation history 

and his coming in time at the Incarnation. 

 We give thanks to God for the gift of memory as we reflect on all the ways the Lord has been 

with us in the last year confident of his Presence to us in the days ahead. 

 

   

            Fr. Chris 

From the 
Desk of  

Fr. Chris 


